
 
 
IPP Reference Room Long-term Loans 
 

IPP Reference Room  offers long-term loans for the winter holidays. 

Period: December 19 and December 26, 2014 

Volumes To be returned by 

3 books(as usual) January 13, 2015 

 

Users can renew materials already borrowed into the long-term loan period, 

unless the materials are overdue. 


